Dear Dr. Inoki:

I am happy to learn of the success of your arrangements with Professor Sonneborn. I am sure that you will find your visit with him most profitable, and you can be sure that many biologists here will be very interested to learn of your work with T. gambiense.

I hope you will find it convenient to visit Madison. We are 3-4 hours (by train or car) north and wast of Chicago, Ellinois; Bloomington is about the same distance from Chicago, south and east. I do not know whether you would prefer to stop over on your way to Bloomington from the West Coast, or to wait until you are established at Bloomington and make a special trip. In any case, I will be very happy to see you at any time. I will be on campus throughout the fall seasoh.

Yours sincerely,